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Governor visits Kamle District

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) visited the newly
created District of Kamle on 3™ May 2018. Accompanied by the First Lady of the
State Smt Neelam Misra, the Governor reached Raga by road and interacted with
public leaders, government officials and public of Kamle District.

Addressing a huge public gathering at Raga, the Governor called upon the people to
contribute towards improving the literacy rate of the State.

The Governor said that every child above the age of six year must be send to school,
particularly the girl child, while underscoring that educating a child is educating of a
person but educating a girl child is education a family.

The Governor also urged the people to contribute towards the development, peace
and security of the State and the Nation. They must facilitate in the developmental
process by ensure accountability and transparency, he stressed.

Impressed by the scenic beauty and scopes for eco and adventure tourism of the
district, the Governor emphasised that every developmental projects must integrated
with the tourism aspects.

Informing about vacancies in the Police and Army, the Governor requested the
people, Public leaders, PRI members and Gaon Burahs to motivate the youth to
avail the opportunities.

Local MLA and Parliamentary Secretary Animal Husbandry & Veterinary and Dairy
Development, Shri Tamar Murtem, Arunachal Pradesh State Forest Corporation
Chairman, Shri Talo Mugli and representatives of Panchayat Raj institute, Gaon
Burahs, NGOs and students briefed the Governor about the challenges of the
District.

Earlier, on his arrival in the district, the Governor and the First Lady of the State were
accorded traditional reception led by the Deputy Commissioner Shri Moki Loyi and
Superintendent of Police Shri John Pada.
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